
From: oconnor@mtaonline.net [mailto:oconnor@mtaonline.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 4:34 PM 
To: Rep. Louise Stutes; Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Liz Vazquez; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. David Talerico; Rep. Geran Tarr; Rep. 
Adam Wool 
Subject: Oppose HB 99 

 

Dear Committee Members 

 

I appreciate the hearing you held today on HB 99.  I agree with Rep. Stutes' caution to the committee.  I have 

also seen disagreement over how quickly an elderly loved one should die.  The elderly person wanted to 

manage his symptoms and live longer while certain influential family members pressured him and other 

relatives to change treatment so he would die sooner.  Advocates for the dying family member were forced to 

strongly intervene on the patient's behalf to make sure his care progressed as he wished.  I think HB 99 would 

provide another avenue for this kind of selfish maneuvering.   

 

I oppose HB 99. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christine O'Connor 

2800 N Park Dr. 

Wasilla, AK  99654 

(907) 373-5775 

 

 
From: Steve and Dorris Stevenson [mailto:2stevensons@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 12:43 PM 
To: Rep. Paul Seaton 
Subject: HB99 
 
HB99 
As you meet today, Please do not be persuaded to continue to promote or vote for house bill 99 for assisted killing of 
patients. Anyone who is terminal and wants to die can fine numerous ways to end their life-They do not need doctors to 
help them.  What about the Hippocratic oath that says "I will neither give a deadly drug to anyone if asked for it, nor will 
I make a suggestion to this effect".  It seems this bill would only validate Sarah Palin's death panels.  
Please stand up for dignity of life not death with dignity.  
Thank you.  
Mrs Stevenson 
Chugiak  

 

 
From: Charles & Carole Hart [mailto:prolife@gci.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 12:19 PM 
To: Rep. Paul Seaton 
Subject: vote no on HB99 
 

Rep. Seaton, 

I urge you to vote no on HB 99. This is an example of a bill going too far…and what are we saying to young 

adults, who are tempted to suicide?  

We must protect life, as our constitution does. 

Thank you, 

Carole Hart 
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